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To whom it may concern,

I am a concerned citizen writing to you with my rejection of the proposed road alongside
this nations world heritage site.

I can not believe as a member of parliament you are considering this road. And the damage
that will cause this national treasure.

The landscape around Britain you can not escape roads, which are becoming scars on the
British landscape.

To even believe this is the right way forward Is absolutely shameful.

When money is involved and contracts for roads .. big business become blinded by greed
and the consequences escape them. Shares in this road build, jobs it creates do not matter
when such treasures are concerned.

Repair what you already have.

Once this road is built the damage is done.

This is a world heritage site including the surrounding British countryside. Do not destroy
this site for future generations.

Roads cause

Noise pollution, air pollution, environmental damage, nature suffers, unsightly views of
cars and the road when visiting the world heritage site. This proposed road is a mistake
Think of future generations, do not think of this road as the right decision.

Britain needs stone henge protected and the surrounding area protected

Kindest regards
Darren Mercer






